October 11, 2013
(Applicant Address)
Dear Applicant:
We have received your application for the (vacant position) within (your department).  We want to thank you for your interest in our department and employment with the University.  We are currently reviewing the applications for this position and will be scheduling interviews with the top candidates soon.  If you have not heard from us by (date when interviewing schedule is anticipated to be complete) please feel free to contact me at (phone # and email address of hiring manager).

Also enclosed is the Applicant Information Form. We hope that you will take the time to complete this form and return it to the Office of Equal Opportunity and Compliance in the enclosed postage paid envelope.  

Again, thank you for your interest in the University of Arkansas.

Sincerely,

Hiring Manger

Title

